
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

The Western White House 
San Clemente 

July 10, 1972 

Dear Bob: 

I want to tell you how much I appreciate 
your coming to my defense when certain 
very irresponsible charges were made sev-
eral days ago. As you know, I believe in 
hitting hard on the issues but character 
assassination has no place in American 
politics. 

With warm regards, 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_010_000_045_A1b.pdf


